Government of Odisha
Department of Higher Education

Tk
No. IV-HE-G-20/2012  \\ \\ /HE., Dated: \'<. . \: \\
From
Shri Anirudha Rout, IAS
Joint Secretary to Government
To

The Director, Higher Education, Odisha
., Bhubaneswar

Sub:  Elevating the pay of Librarians of Non-Government Aided Colleges.

Sir,
With reference to your letter n0.56875 dt.27.12.2011 on the above noted subject, 1

am directed to say that Government in Higher Education Department vide their
Notification No.35867 dated 15.10.2011 have already decided to implement the decision
taken in the High Power Committee held on 16.02.1996 for elevating the pay of the
Librarians of Non-Government Aided Colleges not the Librarians of Government colleges.
Besides that the Librarians of Non-Government Aided colleges may be allowed to receive
their elevated scale of pay from the date of their acquiring educational qualification.

Hence you are requested to take necessary steps to act accordingly under

intimation to Government.

Joint Secretary to‘Government



